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Green Oaks Members, 
Well rain, rain and more rain. Please be patient with course conditions. Our crew outside has a lot of catching 
up to do after not being able to work during rainy days. Please welcome new members, Shawn Beard and 
Carey Garriga to the Green Oaks family. 

All this wet weather makes it difficult to maintain our course. Please stay on the cart path when asked. Please 
do not park close to the greens. We need to protect our golf course. When one person gets off the path others 
tend to follow. 

Men’s League – Play Monday or Thursday at 5:00. 

Nine-hole scramble on Wednesdays. Draw at 4:45. Play starts at 5:00. Members $10. Nonmembers $20. 
Payout based on number of participants.

Our next tournament is coming up is July 26th and 27th. 5th Annual Bobby Parker Memorial 3 Person 
Scramble. Prime Rib dinner with Calcutta to follow dinner. Entertainment by The Weekenders. Get your team 
signed up for a great fun weekend of golf and fellowship. Sign up in the pro shop or lounge

Course Update – News from Chad Holloway

Really not a lot to update about the course, other than it’s wet.
It looks like we may finally get a break in the weather & as soon as the ground conditions allow, the equipment 
will be rolling.
As soon as the sprig farmer can get the sprigs out of the ground, we will be sprigging the bad areas on #11 & 
#12.
We are starting to see some bad areas grow in on other greens & hope this continues quickly.
Keep in mind the grass has gotten very tall all over the course & it will take a few cuttings to get it looking like 
we want.
Hopefully, I can finally spray the fairways again for weeds in the coming days. Keep in mind the weeds are 
going to turn brown after I spray, but don’t be alarmed about the appearance.
It shouldn’t take but about a week for them to be looking good & mostly Bermuda grass.
Thanks, Chad.

Thanks everyone for supporting Green Oaks. The road to success is always under construction. -Arnold 
Palmer 
                                                     

                                                                                              Sincerely, Billy Fikes 
                                                                                       Green Oaks Board President 


